
 

PE Newsletter 2nd- 6th June  



U15 Boys Cricket 

 

       Stowmarket Cricket Tournament  

Under clear blue skies and sunshine, Stowmarket’s young cricketers put on a spirited display 

in a thrilling three-match tournament, finishing a proud second overall. 

Game 1: vs Thurston 

The tournament began with a competitive clash against a Thurston team which were made 

up of older students. Stowmarket bowled well, with Lewis leading from the front — taking a 

wicket and holding three outstanding catches in the field. Despite a solid bowling effort, the 

run chase fell just short, with the middle order struggling to build momentum. 

Game 2: vs Thomas Mills 

Next up was Thomas Mills, where Stowmarket found their stride. A fantastic opening 

partnership between Ben and Will set the tone. Ben played a confident knock of 18, while 

Will anchored the innings brilliantly with 39 not out, helping the team to a strong total of 88 

for 3 off 10 overs. 

 With the ball, the team backed up their batting with another sharp performance — Lewis 

again starred, claiming two key wickets. The bowlers kept things tight, securing a 15-run 

win. 

Game 3: vs Stowupland 



In the final game against local rivals Stowupland, Stowmarket’s bowlers were dominant, 

restricting the opposition to just 33 for 5 from 8 overs with Caleb taking two wickets in one 

over for only 1 run. The chase was calm and efficient, with Bailey scoring a quick 15, as the 

team knocked off the runs comfortably within 3 overs. 

   Player of the Tournament 

Captain Lewis was named Player of the Tournament for his all-round contributions — sharp 

fielding, key wickets, and leadership on and off the field. 

Year 10 Mixed Athletics 

The year 10's super 8 teams went to Bury track this week, to compete against the other 

schools in West Suffolk.  The girls started on the track and got off to a strong start in the 100 

metres with Freya taking 1st place along with other top 3 spots.  The 300  and 1500m came 

up next with some great performances from all.  The boys, meanwhile were competing in 

their field events, again some strong performances, in particular from Vinnie in the shot and 

Alfie on high jump.  At the end of the afternoon, it was the medley relay.  Both teams ran 

brilliantly with the girls keeping the lead from the outside lane and finishing in top 3 spots 

and the boys leading all the way and finishing brilliantly.  An outstanding afternoon for all, 

well done everyone!  

 



 

Fixtures Next Week: 

Tuesday 10th June  

• Year 10/11 Sports Leaders Netball event @ SHS (3:10pm-5:30pm) W.H. Jones 

• Year 7 Rounders @ OSA (3:00- 6:00pm) G.Whitfield 

Wednesday 11th June  

• Year 8 Rounders @ OSA (3:00- 6:00pm) G.Whitfield 

• Year 10 Girls Cricket @ KEGS (2:00-5:30pm)   

Thursday 12th June  

• Year 9 Athletics @ Bury Track (1:30- 5:30pm) C.Andrews 

Other news: 

 

Stowupland Falcons Football Club are looking for some more GIRLS to join, especially in 

year 7 and 8.  

If anyone is interested in attending training or playing next season if they could contact Jez 

birt - jezbirt@hotmail.co.uk. 

Needham Market Phoenix 



Please see below a link for trials for U10-U13 girls at Needham Market FC.  

https://forms.office.com/e/ybD6WTQtFA 

Stowmarket Town U13's are recruiting!  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/ybD6WTQtFA
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